
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/18       Date: 20.10.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. Wishing you all a Happy 

Dussehra. We hope and pray that you are all keeping good health. I take this 

opportunity to thank each one of you for your cooperation for completing the 1st 

Half of the Academic Year successfully. 

You are all requested to note the following: - 

1. Dussehra Vacation is from 22nd to 25th October, 2023. And school will 

reopen as usual on 26th October, 2023. 

2. From 30th October, 2023, the timings will change as per Winter Season i.e.  

III to XII - 07:50 AM to 01:55 PM 

KG to II - 07:50 AM to 01:00 PM 

Nursery - 08:00 AM to 12:00 Noon 

 

Saturday Timings: 

III to XII - 07:50 AM to 12:30 PM 

KG to II - 07:50 AM to 12:00 Noon 

Nursery - 08:00 AM to 11:45 AM 

3. It is compulsory for all the students to be in Winter Uniform from 30th 

October, 2023. Parents are requested to make the necessary arrangements 

for your ward. 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 


